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Walecka Law, P.C. was featured in the December 2, 2020 edition
of Dartmouth Week, a weekly community paper, discussing the
new firm and the services provided. To read the article, click
the link below:

New law firm comes to town | Dartmouth (theweektoday.com) –
https://dartmouth.theweektoday.com/article/new-law-firm-comes-
town/50876
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